
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
31st January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Year 5 children have been invited to attend a Sleeping Beauty Panto at North Liverpool 
Academy on Monday 11th February.  
 
We will be leaving school at 12:30pm and will return back at approximately 3:20pm, children 
will have lunch as normal at school. 
 
Please fill in the attached slip and return it ASAP. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Gallagher and Mr Fairclough 
Year 5 Teachers 

 

 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………..................Class:………………………………. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend North Liverpool Academy   YES/NO 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………Date:……………………………… 
 


